
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

                        

  

 

   

  

 

       

 

 

 

 

                         

                    

 

  

 

  

            

  

  

  

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org  Fax: (503) 322-2193 

 

Calendar of  Events 

 

 
   

 

  Monday 8th  

▪   School Board Meeting; District Office @ 6:30 pm 

 

  Tuesday 9th 

▪   Hoops Night @ 6:30 in the gym 

     

  Monday 15th  

▪  NO SCHOOL – President’s Day Holiday 

 

  Tuesday 16th 

▪   Hoops Night @ 6:30 in the gym 

 

  Wednesday 17th  

▪   Site Council Meeting @ 3:00 pm 

 

  Tuesday 23th 

▪   Hoops Night @ 6:30 in the gym 

 

  Monday 29th   

 ▪  Dr, Seuss Week Begins, watch for more details to 

come home. 

    

           

 

Be Safe              Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 
 
 

 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, 

February 15th 
President’s Day 

Holiday 
 

Early Childhood Screening Fair 

 Exams for Tillamook County Kids 

March 2nd through March 4th, 2016 
 

Held at Tillamook County Fairgrounds 

For an appointment and more  

information - 

•   503-815-2292 
(hablamos Espanol) 

 

Free to all 2-6 year 

olds, regardless of 

income. 

 

Thank You !!!  To our GGS Parent Group 

for funding the Oregon Coast Aquarium 

Outreach Assembly.   

Students and staff enjoyed all the 

exciting information they learned about 

whales.   
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A few midyear reminders – 

 

PE days are on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 

Please help your child remember to wear ‘right f it’ tennis shoes on those days.  

This helps to prevent injuries from slipping and falling along with aide in better 

movement while participating in good physical education. 

 

Please send your child to school with his/her coat and wear appropriate clothing 
for the weather.  Recess is outside unless it is raining. 
 

Parents please keep the office updated with new phone numbers, address 

changes and emergency contact numbers.   

 

We have collected quite a bit of student’s lost items.  Please feel free to come by 

and check out the lost and found’ table set up in the main hall. 

 

Please remind your child(ren) that personal  toys, balls, etc. are to be left at 

home.  We have school recess equipment.  It is upsetting when personal items 

get lost or stolen.  Thank you.   

 

2015-16 Incoming 
Kindergartners 

If you have an incoming kindergartner or 

know families with one, please contact the 

school office at 503-322-0311.  We want to  

include them when we send invitations to 

our Kindergarten Registration which will be 

held on Wednesday, May 4th , watch for 

more information to come home. 

 

 

 

Please help your students remember 

to return their library books. 

Any book with a barcode on the back 

right hand corner belongs to the 

library.  

Notices are sent home on Friday’s for 

past due books. 

Thank you for your help. 
 


